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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o No new issues 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public 
o Our Section Newsletter, the IEEE Melbourne Section Space Coast Signal, will be sent out in June  

in preparation for our Section Meeting on July 12, 2023 
 

o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for odd months, on the second Wednesday of the 
month with possible exceptions 

 
o In addition to our section meetings, we have several presentations scheduled, including a 

community communications service meeting concerning hurricanes by the Brevard County 
Emergency Operations Center, scheduled for July 12, 2023 

 

o Our next section meeting is scheduled for September 13th 2023 
 

• Notable section activities (Positive and Negative) 
o We continue to participate with as many Area 3 sections and their events in addition to inviting 

all to our virtual presentations 
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